
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – February 7, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

It’s already Friday!!!  Special thanks to Mr. Anable and his student teacher, Mr. Doolittle, for 

putting on a wonderful band concert last night!  Also special thanks to the staff who stayed 

after to help out! As always, there are upcoming events and activities we want everyone to be 

aware of. 

 

• It’s Spelling Bee time!  Any interested student in grades 1-8 is invited take a qualifying 

spelling test during the school day on Monday, February 10th.  The highest scores will 

be invited to the Spelling Bee Finals!  The finals will take place on Tuesday, February 

25th at 6:00 PM.  This is one of our favorite yearly traditions here at SBCS! 

 

• We will have our 2nd marking period awards assembly on Friday, February 14th.  This 

will also be our 100th day of school celebration. (Stay tuned for any details coming 

from your child’s teacher on that one!).  All awards assembly parent invitations for 

grades K-2 went home today (Friday, February 7th).  Invitations for students in grades 

3-8 will go home on Monday, February 10th.   

 

• Please join us next Thursday, February 13th for our monthly Coffee with the Counselor 

series.  Have a child with BIG emotions?  They can be overwhelming and challenging 

to manage.  Join us as we share ideas to help you work through these emotions in a 

positive way to best support your child and their needs, while maintaining your 

sanity.  If you plan to attend, please RSVP through this 

link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQYa9FkRUXJ9_ndn664BkoaAiWeIX

kal0k1OJk6p-yGk6HfA/viewform?usp=sharing 

 

• We have scheduled a meeting for any parent who is interested in joining our Anti 

Bullying Coalition.  The next meeting will be on Wednesday, March 12th from 5:00-6:00 

in the school library.  The PTO will have their monthly meeting directly after at 6:00 PM 

for those who are interested.  We had a great meeting the first time!  Please email Mr. 

Hahn at fhahn@southbuffalocs.org if you are interested in joining us. 

Thank you! – SBCS Leadership Team                   

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 

5th Grade Field Trip  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQYa9FkRUXJ9_ndn664BkoaAiWeIXkal0k1OJk6p-yGk6HfA/viewform?usp=sharing
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